
 

December 5, 2016 

London Borough of Camden 

Regeneration and Planning 

Camden Town Hall 

Judd Street 

London WC1H 8ND 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

Belsize Place Garages, Belsize Park NW3 
 

Please find attached a Planning Application for the proposed garden to the above property.    

 

We have attached drawings of the previously approved scheme for replacement garages and open car 

spaces for reference [planning app No 2015/6300/P] which is now superseded by the current proposal for a 

landscaped garden, drawings illustrating the scheme including a detailed landscape design accompany 

the Application. 
 

The material submitted in relation to this application is listed on the schedule attached. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Lee Gold 

 
 


